
Queensferry & District Community Council 

Cllr Norman Work’s report for the September 2015 meeting 

 

I attended all the events held throughout Queensferry in Ferry Fair Week at Burgess Park, The 

Queensferry Hub and the High Street in what was once again a very successful Ferry Fair. 

Congratulations must go to the organisers and everyone who participated. 

I attended two meetings in Port Edgar in relation to the Queensferry Sea Cadets. I met with Russell 

Aitken of Port Edgar Holdings on Monday 20th July then on Wednesday 19th August accompanied 

with Keith Giblett attended a meeting with Colin Butcher of the Queensferry Sea Cadets. 

I held a meeting in Queensferry with Gareth Barwell, Acting Head of Service for Services for 

Communities about waste uplift problems in Queensferry and other areas of Almond ward. 

I attended the placemaking event at Queensferry High School on Saturday 8th August. I took part in 

some table discussions and listened in to other tables. Well done to members of QDCC for being 

present throughout the day to welcome residents taking part and offer assistance. 

I received one complaint about noise from the airport due to the new flight path trials. I provided 

the resident with information I had been supplied with and directed the resident to the consultation 

and complaints page on the Edinburgh Airport website. 

I have been in touch with Mike Spring to ask if they have planning permission for sighting the 

“Queensferry Mosaic” next to the priory church. 

As always happy to elaborate on anything in my report. 

 

Regards, 

Cllr Norman Work 

 

 


